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Summer's Here 
Summer's here! 

Another year of school is at an end. 
We've learned a lot and grown a lot 

and made a lot of friends. 
We'll say goodbye,  

now summer's here,  
it's time for us to part. 

But we'll remember all our friends 
and keep them in our hearts. 

-Helen H. Moore 
 

IMPORTANT DAYS FOR YOUR CALENDAR 

 

June 5th Pro-D Day 

Our final Pro-D Day is going to be a day filled with fun! We will start 
with 2 games of BOWLING at Scottsdale Lanes. Then, after picking up some 
Dairy Queen ICE CREAM, we will be headed (weather permitting) to the 
White Rock BEACH! We will have a picnic lunch and spend most of the day 
playing in the sun and sand! If the weather fails us we will be going swimming 
at the YMCA. The cost for this fun packed day is only $45. We will be 
meeting at the centre at 9:00am (although we will be open, as per usual, at 
7:00am) and plan to return around 3:00pm.  

Please send your child with appropriate clothing (Suggestion: a 
swimsuit under a tee-shirt and shorts or a skirt. They will need a swimsuit 
and towel just in case we go swimming. Depending on weather sending a 
sweater, just incase of wind, might be a good idea). They will also need a 
bagged lunch with a bottle of water. We will provide a snack and Timbits 
when we return to the centre.   

And…SUNSCREEN SUNSCREEN SUNSCREEN!!! 



 

 

Happy Father’s Day! 

We want to wish all the dads a very happy Father’s Day on Sunday, June 15th.   
 
Last Day of School  

The last day of school is going to be Thursday June 25th!  
 

June 26th Administration Day (School and Centre closed) 
ENJOY YOUR SUMMER HOLIDAY!! Just a reminder, the centre will be 
closed for the summer (June 26th- Sept 9th 2009) 
 

Scholastic Order 

It is your last chance to add to your library collection before summer! 
Scholastic orders are due June 4th! Thank you for all the support throughout 
the year! We have been able to buy many books to add to our classroom 
collection.    
 
 
 
We are sending out a Happy Birthday to Kevin (June 1st), and Michelle (June 
28th). Also we would like to send out early Happy Birthdays to Emma (July 
31st), Anjalie (August 16th) and Austin (August 26th) who all celebrate their 
birthdays in the summer!  
Happy Birthday to all, we hope all your birthday wishes come true! 
 
Registrations 

If your child is already registered for next year’s 2009-2010 B&A school 
care, please make sure that all our registration information is complete and 
up to date before leaving for the summer. Let us know if there are any 
changes in your address or telephone number. 
 
End of the year 

The children will be bringing home their belongings during the last week of 
school.  Please check the school’s lost and found for any items that have 
gone missing. 
 
 



 

September 2008 

We know it is hard to even think about September at this time but we just 
wanted to remind you that the centre will be holding an open house on 
Tuesday September 8th so that you and your child(ren) can come by and say 
hello.  Our first day of Before and After school care is Wednesday 
September 9th.  
 

On A Personal Note: 

Due to the fact I will be pursuing a career as a teacher, this is my last  
year at Creative Kids. In September I will be entering into a year long  
program that will allow me to become a classroom teacher! I have truly  
enjoyed the time that I have spent with each and every one of you. I feel  
honored to have had a chance to meet you. I consider myself blessed. Thank 
you so much for all that you have taught me. The bonds that we have made 
make saying goodbye so hard! 
Thank you and you will all be missed. 
 

Sincerely, Caitlyn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for the wonderful year! Enjoy the last month of school! 

Michelle & Caitlyn 
Cell: 604-831-8953 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


